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3.1.21 

Dear all, 

A short email for once.  

As you are aware there is a lot of communication re opening schools. We have a planned INSET tomorrow already. 
We await the government response to the oppositions call for lockdown. 

We are still aiming to be open Tuesday at the moment but will update you as soon as possible if the situation 
changes.  

This is the email sent on New Years Eve.https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2021/01/31st-December-2020-letter-to-all-parents.pdf 

If you intend not to send your child into school please email us. 

Stay well 

 

Liz Savage 

Headteacher Jennett’s Park 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Elizabeth Savage 
Headteacher  
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